
BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION 
OF THE STATE OF CALIFORNIA 

Rulemaking Regarding Whether, or Subject to What 
Conditions, the Suspension of Direct Access May Be 
Lifted Consistent With Assembly Bill IX and 
Decision 01-09-060 

Rulemaking 07-05-025 
(Filed May 24, 2007) 

NOTICE OF EX PARTE COMMUNICATIONS 
OF PACIFIC GAS AND ELECTRIC COMPANY 

Pursuant to Rule 8.4(a) of the Commission's Rules of Practice and Procedure, 

Pacific Gas and Electric Company (PG&E) hereby gives notice of the following ex parte 

communication. The communication occurred on Monday, November 7, 2011, at 

approximately 10:00 a.m. by phone. The communication was oral and no written 

material was used. [(Rule 8.4(a)(c)] 

Erik Jacobson, Senior Director-Regulatory Relations, PG&E, initiated the 

communication with Sarah Thomas, Advisor to Commissioner Mark Ferron. [Rule 

Mr. Jacobson pointed out the need for some minor corrections to Revision 3 of 

the Proposed Decision. He said Finding of Fact 43 should be deleted to be consistent 

with the deletions of this language from the Conclusions of Law and body of the 

Proposed Decision in Revision 3. He also stated that the "Market Price Referent" 

language added to Ordering Paragraph 5 and page 23 of the decision should be revised to 

read "Market Price Benchmark." [Rule 8.4(c)] 

8.4(b)] 
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Respectfully submitted, 

/s/ BRIAN K. CHERRY 
Brian K. Cherry 
Vice President, Regulatory Relations 
Pacific Gas and Electric Company 
P.O. Box 770000, Mail Code: B10C 
San Francisco, CA 94177 
Phone: 415-973-4977 
Fax: 415-973-7226 
E-mail: BKC7@pge.com 

Dated: November 10, 2011 
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